

arch nfo

arch_weekly note

Welcome back everyone! It is always great to see Seaton back in action. Hopefully the startup should be smooth, but please let us know if anything needs attention. With Stephanie gone, we are a little short handed in the office, but we are incredibly thankful for Kirby helping us out in the afternoons until we can get someone full time. Please welcome her back when you get a chance. Unfortunately, Kari will be on a much deserved vacation next week so we will appreciate your patience.

Everyone have a great semester and work hard to achieve beyond your expectations.

Best,

Matthew Knox AIA
Professor and Department Head

arch_winners

Congratulations to those who took away a prize from the APDesign Photo Competition!

Sara Todavchick, fifth-year architecture student, best in show and first place for the black-and-white photo "Below" and first place for the landscape "Snow City."

Jenelle Tennigkeit, fifth-year architecture student, honorable mention for "2,711."

Brian Conklin, fifth-year architecture student, honorable mention for "Life."

Alex Palmer, fifth-year architecture student, second place in best in show for "The Eye" and first place in exterior architecture for "Duomo & Sky."

Brianna Grimm, third-year architecture student, honorable mention for "Museum of Modern Art by Tadao Ando."

arch_department announcements

Stephen Kieran's Ekdahl Lecture has been rescheduled for Wednesday, February 11th, and will be held in Forum Hall at 4PM. Check out his firm's work here.

The deadline to apply for scholarships for 2015-2016 is February 1st. Visit this K-State Financial Aid page to apply: http://www.k-state.edu/sfa/scholarships/

Current third year students, if you are planning to study abroad, go on internship or attend KCDC next year, please be reminded that applications are due February 6th. Visit this link for the application: http://apdesign.k-state.edu/current-students/activities/OSAppMaterials.html

The All College Forum is Friday, January 23rd, at 10:00 am in Forum Hall. Information on the new building's schematic design will be provided, so be sure and attend.

The Young Architects Forum of Kansas City invites all young designers to submit their work for the *2015 Monsters of Design Competition*. The early deadline is February 15th. For the full announcement and details click <u>here</u>.

Shelter Global is pleased to invite architects and students from all over the world to enter the first annual *Dencity Competition*. The intent of this competition is to foster new ideas on how to better handle the growing density of unplanned cities. Rapid world growth and urbanization is causing some of the densest places in the world to be comprised of makeshift homes, otherwise referred to as slums. Now, more than ever, architects and designers need to play a central role in the development of substandard neighborhoods. For the full announcement and details click <u>here</u>.

arch_upcoming events

JANUARY

- 19 University Holiday, Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
- 20 First day of classes
- 20 CANCELLED: Commissioner Mitchell J. Silver, FAICP, PP, RTPI MLK lecture in Forum Hall at 4PM
- 29 Matt Urbanski's Ekdahl Lecture at 4PM in the Little Theatre First year meeting at 7:30 pm in Seaton 63

FEBRUARY

- 11 Stephen Kieran's Ekdahl Lecture at 4PM in Forum Hall *this is a new date and venue
- 12 College meeting at 11:45 am in Seaton 104
- 16 Faculty Regnier Chair applications due to the department
- 19 Faculty meeting at 2:30 pm in Seaton 208 *this is a new date

Department of Architecture, K-State 211 Seaton Hall, Manhattan, KS | 785.532.5953 architecture@ksu.edu http://apdesign.k-state.edu/arch/

